SCORPION

EXPLORER SCOUT UNIT

Snow Park - 17 December 2019

As you know we are heading to the Chill Factore on Tuesday December 17 for our last night of the
year. The Explorers will be enjoying toboggan racing, tubing and snowball fights all in real snow.

The Chill Factore is right next to the Trafford Centre in Manchester. In order to keep the cost of the
evening down the leaders will be driving the Explorers from Caverswall to Manchester and back in
their own cars. The plan is to set off from the HQ at 17:30 sharp in order to get to Manchester in
time for a 19:30 start, once we have finished the activity we may well take the Explorers across the
road to the Trafford Centre for some food if they want to (they will need their own money for this).
We will aim to have the Explorers back in Caverswall by 22:30.

The Explorers need to be dressed appropriately for the evening, they will need to wear a warm
coat, gloves and a hat. The venue require the Explorers to wear a helmet for the duration of the
activity, these will be provided. If you have ski/snowboard trousers it would be a good idea to wear
those too.

Please can you sign below and return this slip by December 17, your signature is required to give
the leaders permission to drive your child to and from the activity, without a signed form your child
cannot attend and no refund will be issued.

Regards

Kai

I (name) give permission for my child (name)

to be driven from Caverswall Scout HQ to the Chill Factore in Manchester on Tuesday December

17 2019 by one of the Explorer leaders (Kai, Cliff, Brian, Meagan or Josh)

Signed Date
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